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Dear Mr Snow, 
 
 
RE: PATRICKS CONTAINER TERMIANL, PORT BOTANY (DA-453-12-2002-I MOD 7) – MODIFICATION 
REQUEST FOR DEMOLITION AND CONSTRUCTION WORKS OF BUILDING AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
 
I refer to your letter in regards to the abovementioned modification request for the demolition and 
construction works of building and infrastructure at the Patricks Container Terminal, located at Penrhyn 
Road, Port Botany, received by the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) on 12 June 2013. 
 

The EPA has reviewed the documentation accompanying the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s 
correspondence.  
 
The EPA would like to note that noise is a key issue of concern in the Port Botany area and the EPA would 
like to highlight the existing noise limits as currently set out in Patrick Stevedores Operations Pty Limited’s 
Environment Protection Licence 6962. The licensee is required to comply with its licence conditions at all 
times, including while construction works are being undertaken.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

   24 June 2013 
 
JAMES GOODWIN 
Unit Head – Sydney Industry 
Environment Protection Authority 

Mr Glenn Snow 
Manager Rail and Ports  
Infrastructure Projects 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 


